
 

 

Message from Brighstone Parish Council 

 

During the recent lockdown period following government guidance 
Brighstone Parish Council closed the play area on the recreation ground 
until further notice.  
 
Now that restrictions are being lifted, the up to date government 
guidance now states that all play areas should have had their annual 
safety inspection before re opening. 
 
The inspection on the play area was due during lockdown so we are 
waiting for that inspection to be carried out before reopening. 
 
We hope this information is helpful for all parents/carers. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
John Cirrone 
Chairman Brighstone Parish Council. 
 

https://www.brighstoneparish.org/

